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March 23, 2012

Councilmembers Reyez, Huizar, and Englander
City of Los Angeles
Los Angeles City Hall
200 North Spring Street,
Los Angeles, California 90012

Dear Councilmembers Reyes, Huizar, and Englander,

At the regularly scheduled publicly noticed meeting of the Greater Griffith Park
Neighborhood Council (GGPNC) on March 20, 2012, the board agreed by consensus to
send you the following:

On December 8, 2011, the City Planning Commission (CPC) approved the Draft
Hollywood Community Plan (DHCP) and FEIR corrections.
�
After 8 years working on this plan, the GGPNC commends the CPC for the creation of
the DHCP, but we have our concerns due to the population decrease from 1990 to 2010
that has occurred.   The DHCP is based on data that is no longer correct due to the 2010
Census.  Therefore, we request that:

1. The plan should continue to implement the proposed design standards and
Historical preservation.

2. The plan should retain and fund the mitigation's including the �"Nexus”
Study and the traffic study.

Sincerely,

Ron Ostrow, President

cc:  Mary Richardson
       Kevin Keller
       Gary Khanjian, Chair GGPNC PZHP Committee


